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Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Key Stage 2 Visit to All Saints Church Brough 
 
Next week, our Key Stage 2 children will be visiting All Saints Church in Brough to meet the new vicar, sing 
a few carols and hear about the Christian message of the Christmas story from the vicar. 
 

Years 3 & 4 will attend the church on Monday 18th of December in the afternoon 
 

Years 5 & 6 will attend the church on Tuesday 19th of December in the afternoon 
 
On both occasions, the children will walk to the church and back in time for the end of the day at 3:30pm. 
Unfortunately, due to the capacity of the church we are unable to invite any adults to join us on this occasion.  
 
As this is a local visit and permission is already in place for local visits, you do not need to reply to this letter, 
but please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
  
Mr S. Mearns 
Deputy head 
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